
Meet Our Ministers 
Pastor 
STEVE HORN 
593-3645 
steve.horn@fbclaf.org 
 

Administrative Pastor 
RAY SWIFT 
593-3645 
ray.swift@fbclaf.org 
 

Music 
JOHN FRANK REEVE 
593-3755 
johnfrank.reeve@fbclaf.org 
 

Education & Outreach 
GARY L. RUFFIN 
593-3660 
gary.ruffin@fbclaf.org 
 

Senior & Single Adults 
SCOTT MCKENZIE 
593-3665 
scott.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 

Missions & College Students 
ANDREA MCKENZIE 
593-3655 
andrea.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 

Students 
BRAD GILL 
593-3656 
brad.gill@fbclaf.org 
 

Children 
DUSTIN LEE 
593-3662 
dustin.lee@fbclaf.org 
 

Media 
DENNIS CLARK 
593-3744 
dennis.clark@fbclaf.org 
 

Worship Arts 
TIM WALKER 
593-3758 
tim.walker@fbclaf.org 
 

Assistant to the Pastor 
LUTHER BURNEY 
593-3652 
luther.burney@fbclaf.org 
 

Chinese 
QUEENIE LAU 
232-9334 
queenie.lau@fbclaf.org 
 

Hispanic Mission 
MELVIN MENDOZA 
417-365-5351 
melvin.mendoza@fbclaf.org 
 

more staff info at fbclaf.org/staff 

1100 Lee Avenue phone 233-1412 
P.O. Box 3888 prayer 237-7729 
Lafayette, LA 70502 fax 232-7732 

To connect with wifi 
Select: First Baptist Password: lafayette 
 

Connect with us online anytime at: 
fbclaf.org stevehorn.org 
facebook.com/fbclaf twitter.com/fbclaf 
 

First Baptist is on TV 
Monday	-	Friday	5:00	a.m.	&	2:00	p.m.	
Sunday	11:00	a.m.	&	10:00	p.m.	Cox	Channel	97													LUS	Channel	20	

Your Response 
At the invitation time in each service we offer an 
opportunity for you to publicly make one of the 
following decisions… 
 

...to accept Jesus Christ as your personal Savior. 

...to join First Baptist by baptism. 

...to rededicate your life to Christ. 

...to dedicate your life to vocational Christian 
 service. 
...to transfer your membership from another 
 Baptist church. 
...to join First Baptist from another  
 denomination. 
 
I would like more information on… 
___ how to become a Christian 
___ how to become a member of FBC 
___ opportunities for service at FBC 
___ specific ministry areas including: 
 ___ senior adults ___ married adults 
 ___ single adults ___ college 
 ___ jr/sr high ___ grades 1-6 
 ___ preschool ___ music 
 ___ prayer ___ media  
 ___ Chinese ___ Spanish 
 
I have a request... 
 ___ for prayer ___ for the staff 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
I heard about First Baptist from… 
___ family member ___ friend 
___ direct mail ___ yellow pages 
___ television ___ radio 
___ billboard ___ newspaper 
___ FBC website ___ internet ad 
___ facebook ___ other 

This Week  
SUNDAY, May 25 
 8:00 AM Library Open 
 8:30 AM Sunday School 1 
 9:45 AM Worship 
  Sunday School 2 
  Hispanic Sunday School 
 11:00 AM Sunday School 3 
  Chinese Sunday School 
  Hispanic Worship 
11:11 AM  eleven:11 Worship 
 12:30 PM Chinese Outreach 
 4:00 PM Library Open 
 6:00 PM Church-wide Ice Cream  
  Fellowship 
 

TUESDAY, May 27 
 6:00 PM Church-wide Visitation      

WEDNESDAY, May 28 
 6:00 PM Midweek Service 
  College Bible Study 
  GA Firehouse Visit 
  RA Awards Night  
  Ignite Youth Worship 
  Elevate (3-5 year olds) 
  Celebrate Recovery 
  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal                             

THURSDAY,  May 29 
 6:00 PM Ladies Evening Bible Study 

9:45  a.m. 
 

God of Our Fathers 
 

We Remember You 
Welcome & Prayer 

 

Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus 
It Is Well with My Soul 

 

Baptism 
 

This Is the Day 
Sanctuary Choir & Orchestra 

 

Message 
Pictures of Perseverance 

2 Timothy 2:3-7 
Pastor Steve Horn 

 

Invitation 
I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 

 

Offertory Prayer 
Joe Maniscalco, Deacon of the Week 

 

Jesus Messiah 
Sanctuary Orchestra 

 

11:11  a.m. 
 

Baptism 
 

Today Is The Day 
All The People Said Amen 

 

We Remember You 
Welcome & Prayer 

 

Blessed Be Your Name 
 

Offertory Prayer 
 

Whom Shall I Fear 
 

Message 
Pictures of Perseverance 

2 Timothy 2:3-7 
Pastor Steve Horn 

 

Invitation 
It Is Well with My Soul 

CCLI#615645 
 

The flowers are given in honor of  
Bob and Debby Tadlock on their 

50th Wedding Anniversary. 

Morning Worship 

Sympathy 
To the family of Mr. Richard Lopez. 
 

To Madelyn Hoyt, in the death of her brother, 
Mr. Jesse Boyd. 

May	18,	2014	Main	School		Enrollment		3,598		Attendance	 1,018	Grand	Total	Bible	Study	Attendance	 1,047	Average	Attendance	since	Sept.	01,	2013	 1,010		Offerings	 	 $77,523.76				Budget	 	 $65,662.98				Designated		 									 $5,715.78 
   Vision71:/Promise  $330.00				ALL	IN		 	 $5,815.00	YTD	Budget	Receipts	 	 $1,911,684.90	YTD	Budget	Requirements	 	 $1,783,372.60	 We pray for and visit those who are in the hospi-

tal. If you know of someone who needs a visit, 
please list the information below. 
 
 
________________________________________
name of person needing visit 
 

 
________________________________________ 
hospital or location to visit 
 

 
________________________________________ 
dates of hospitalization 
 

 
________________________________________ 
name and phone of person submitting request 

National Collegiate Week 2014 
Saturday, August 2, through Saturday, 
August 9, college students from across the 
country will gather in the beautiful moun-
tains of  Glorieta, New Mexico for a time 
of biblical teaching, worship, outdoor rec-
reation and fun! Cost of the trip is $375.00. 
Deadline to register is Sunday June 1. For 
details or to register contact Andrea 
McKenzie at 593-3655. 

We need volunteers to bring homemade ice cream, cookies and brownies for our fellow-
ship tonight.  You can bring them to the gym beginning at 5:30 p.m.  If you would like to be 
a part of the ice cream competition, please have your ice cream here by 5:45 p.m. for judg-
ing.  Ice cream toppings will be furnished by the church. We will begin serving at 6:00 
p.m., and Steve will bring a brief devotional around 6:30 p.m.  This will be the only activity 
this evening. We look forward to seeing you for this time of food, fun, and fellowship. 



Welcome to First Baptist 
Church! If you are our 
guest, please take a moment 
to complete the guest regis-
tration attachment that 
you will find in your bulle-
tin. After completing, tear 
at the dotted line and bring to our vol-
unteers at our Information Center. We 
have a gift there for you. We look for-
ward to meeting you.  
 

We are now only one week away 
from the beginning of Vacation Bible 
School. We owe a big “thank you” to 
everyone who has already volun-
teered. We need everyone to now be 
fully engaged not only in praying, but 
also involved in inviting children. 
Don’t forget about our evening plans 
for youth called “Spirit Week.” All 
church members can do us a big favor 
by registering your children in ad-
vance.   
 

This weekend, as Americans, we re-
member those who have died in war 
so that we might enjoy the freedoms 
and livelihood that we experience 
here in these United States. Pray with 
me that these sacrifices be not in vain 
and pray with me for the thousands of 
men and women who serve us now 
“in harm’s way.” 
 

Finally, tonight we are going to be in 
the gym instead of meeting in the 
Sanctuary. We will gather for fellow-
ship over ice-cream and desserts. We 
will have a brief devotion, but other-
wise the evening will be devoted to 
gathering for the purposes of fellow-
ship.  

From Our Pastor Thank You For Coming 
If you are our guest, we have a special gift 
for you after today’s service. So that we 
can get to know you better, please fill out 
both sides of this tear-off section and bring 
it to the Information Center near the  col-
umns. We have a gift bag ready for you.  

 
 
________________________________________
name 
 

 
________________________________________ 
address 
 

 
________________________________________ 
city   state   zip 
 

 
________________________________________ 
home phone                       business/cell phone 
 

 
________________________________________ 
email 
 

 
________________________________________ 
birthdate                   occupation / school grade 
 

___ male ___ female 
___ married___ single___ widowed 
 

are you a church member?  ___ yes   ___ no 
 

 
________________________________________ 
where? 
 

___ I am a first time guest at FBC 
___ I am new to the Lafayette area 
___ I want to be enrolled in Bible Study 
___ I want more info about Bible Study 
 

I attended at 
___ 9:45 a.m.___ 11:11 a.m. ___ 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
________________________________________ 
today’s date 
 
 
________________________________________ 
spouse’s name                                  birthdate 
Is spouse present today?    ___ yes   ___ no 
 
 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 

May 25, 2014 Sermon Notes 

Ready! Set! Go! 
Pictures of Perseverance 

2 Timothy 2:3-7 
 

3 Pictures: 
 

• A Soldier 
 

• An Athlete 
 

• A Farmer 
 

3 Principles: 
 

The one who perseveres understands… 
 

• ______________________ must be established and followed. 
 
 

 

• _____________ the _______________ precedes ______________ the 
reward. 

 
 

 

• ____________________ ultimately brings the reward. 
 
 
 

Television Ministry  
Our television ministry helps share the 
Gospel through broadcast and internet 
distribution. During the summer we will 
offer training for camera operators and 
other positions during both the 9:45 and 
11:11 a.m. services. If you would like to 
serve in this ministry, or for more details, 
please contact Dennis Clark at 593-3744  
or dennis.clark@fbclaf.org. 

Parking Information 
We want to remind you that when 
coming to services and events at First 
Baptist, you should pay careful atten-
tion to the ”no parking” signs in the 
area. These are enforced by the city, 
even on weekends. Also, we ask that 
you be courteous to the residents and 
businesses in the area, and observe 
any signs on or near those properties. 
We want to be good neighbors, and 
also to represent Christ in all things, 
even parking. 
 

If you need help locating a space, at-
tendants are in the parking lots to as-
sist you on Sunday mornings and for 
major events.  

United Christian Outreach 
More than 35 years ago churches in our 
community organized United Christian 
Outreach to assist the benevolent needs of 
residents. UCO is currently in need of the 
following items to resupply their food pan-
try: sugar, rice, flour, oatmeal, macaroni 
and cheese, peanut butter, jelly, and corn-
bread mix. You can drop off these items at 
the Information Center through June 15. 


